
 

     
 
 
 

Friday 24th March 2023 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

This term has been a whirlwind and it is hard to believe that we are almost in the final week of the 
spring term!  The children and staff at Place Farm have been working so incredibly hard and the sheer 
volume of information in our newsletters demonstrates just how much we have achieved!  

We are incredibly proud to announce that we have been successfully 
selected to become a Jigsaw Flagship School for our Personal, Social and 
Health curriculum.  This is recognition of the hard work of the school and 
the strength of the curriculum as identified through our Ofsted inspection.  

Thank you so much to all those parents who donated cakes last week for 
our Red Nose Day – we had so many wonderful donations, some of which were 
home-made.  

We have thoroughly enjoyed the opportunity to invite you in to school this 
term, be it through parents’ evenings, reading cafes or curriculum sessions to 
support Year 6 SATs and Phonics.  We look forward to offering more of these 
opportunities in the summer term.    

Wishing you all a very lovely weekend.  Let’s hope spring makes an appearance soon! 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Lisa McConnell 
Head of School  
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Lates 
 

 

 

Calendar: 
 
March: 
Monday 27th March – Year 4 Church Visit 
Tuesday 28th  March - Year 6 Tiny Plays 
Wednesday 29th March – Year 1 trip to Colchester Zoo 
Thursday 30th March – Rainbow Reading Café 
   4RG Library trip 
31st March – Last day of term - Break up for Easter holidays 
April: 
Monday 3rd – Friday 14th April – Easter holidays 
Monday 17th April – first day back at school (summer term) 
Thursday 20th April - 3DG Visit to the library 
Thursday 27th April - 3SJ Visit to the library 
 
May: 
Friday 5th May – Purple Day and the King’s Coronation Day – details to follow 
Monday 8th May – Bank holiday to celebrate the King’s Coronation 
Tuesday 9th May – Friday 12th May: Year 6 SATs Week 



 

 
 Uniform Expectations 

 
We value the importance of school uniform at Place Farm.  We believe that it promotes pride, respect, self-
confidence and a feeling of belonging amongst our pupils as it prevents competition between children over 
branded clothing. 
 
We thank you in advance for supporting your child to wear the appropriate school uniform, including 
wearing black school shoes.   
 

Please note that trainers are not part of our school uniform and therefore should not be worn to school – 
thank you for support with this. 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 

Art and Design 
Rainbow class have been exploring the technique – Printing. 

They used different fruits, vegetables and natural items for prints and then made 
their own prints! They testing them out on different types of papers to see if that 

had an affect on the print they made. 
  
 
   

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 



 

 

 



 

 
                             

 
 

https://signlanguageweek.org.uk/


 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 



 

 



 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

These free virtual workshops (Zoom) are designed to provide up to date advice and 

guidance on how parents and carers can support the young people in their life. The 

workshops are live and 60 minutes long. 

Supporting young people's mental health 

Parent/Carer workshops April – May 2023 



 

 

 

 

Emotional Regulation  

Supporting your child to regulate their emotions  

17th April 2023 – 13:00 

Book a place 

17th April 2023 – 18:00 

Book a place 

 

Supporting our Young People with Anxiety  

For parents to understand anxiety and how to support their child with worry     

18th April 2023 – 18:00 Book a 

place 

 
Supporting our Young People with Self-Harm  

A workshop to offer guidance for parents around self-harm and young people  

18th April 2023 – 19:15 Book a 
place 

 

       Supporting our Young People Manage Big Feelings  

        A workshop aimed at parents of young people aged up to 11 to help support our children 

        manage difficult emotions 

        15th May 2023 – 13:00 Book a place 
 

Supporting our Young People with Low Mood  

For parents to understand low mood and how to support their child/teenager  

15th May 2023 – 18:00 Book a place 

 

Building Understanding and Supporting your Child with Tourette’s/Tics      

This workshop is delivered by clinicians experienced in working with young people with 

Tourette’s/Tic Disorder  

16th May 2023 – 18:00 Book a place 

         

Social Media and Impact on Teenagers’ Mental Health 

The impact on our teenagers’ mental health 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/588027404797
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/588116270597
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/576112236207
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/576112236207
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/588140011607
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/588140011607
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/588188065337
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/588283651237
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/588202237727


 

16th May 2023 – 19:15 Book a place 

Scan the QR code to find out more and book a place on a workshop or visit www.eventbrite.co.uk and 

search for Psychology in Schools Team - NSFT 

            
                                                                                  

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/588210973857
http://www.eventbrite.co.uk/


 

 
 

 
 

                                                        
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 



 

 
 

 
 

 



 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 



 

 
 
 
  



 

  
  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
March 2023 

  
Dear Parent/Carer 
  
Suffolk County Council is pleased to confirm a further discretionary grant is available to support 
low-income families over the Easter holiday. The grant will be ordered by your child(ren)’s school 
and will be issued as a £30 Edenred supermarket voucher for each eligible child. The grant is to 
help families with their essential living costs during the school holiday. 
  
Please note that this grant will be issued to you via the email address that the school holds for you 
so please ensure that this address is up to date. 
  
The voucher must be spent before the expiry date as failure to redeem by that date will 
mean you cannot be reissued, and you will lose the grant. 
  
We hope that this discretionary grant goes some way to help in supporting your family during the 
school holiday, whether buying food or freeing up some income to go towards energy and water 
bills or other essential living costs. 
  
If you are financial struggling and require additional support, further information can be found 
at: www.suffolk.gov.uk/community-and-safety/communities/healthier/cost-of-living-support/. 
  
  
Yours faithfully 
  
Suffolk County Council 
 
 

http://www.suffolk.gov.uk/community-and-safety/communities/healthier/cost-of-living-support/

